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LETTER OF INVITATION 

September 06 | 2024 
 
Combat Sports Federation Tonga Incorporated 
Tonga 
Attn. David Taumoepeau | President 
 
Re: Invitation letter to participate in the GAMMA World MMA Championships 2024 
 
Dear Mr Taumoepeau, 
 
We are proud to present the GAMMA World MMA Championships 2024 to you and it is our pleasure 
to invite the Combat Sports Federation of Tonga Incorporated to send a team and represent your 
country by participating in the world championships from 6 to 14 December in Jakarta, Indonesia. 
Teams can bring as many athletes as they wish, and for the senior competition the accommodation 
for a maximum of 16 athletes and 2 coaches according to the quotas listed in the event information 
pack will be covered. 
 
One of GAMMA’s top priorities has always been athlete development. This includes providing 
opportunities for athletes to compete in. One of them is the World MMA Championships.  
Participating is highly encouraged. This does not just apply to athletes, but also to coaches,  
team delegates, referees and judges. This way national teams achieve true development back in their 
respective countries. The success of Tongan athletes at the previous editions of our World Championships 
is testament to this and we are very happy to welcome a Tongan team once again to the World 
Championships. 
 
The World MMA Championships shall be the most important MMA tournament globally and this 
edition is done in cooperation with Pertacami ID/ GAMMA Indonesia (hereafter abbreviated as 
GAMMA Indonesia) represented by its President Mr. Tommy Paulus Hermawan. 
 
We want to thank GAMMA Indonesia for working relentlessly the last few months in seeking 
government approvals and finding the best venue location so we can make this tournament safe and 
an event that will llbe remembered. As an international federation, we feel very privileged of having 
the support of such inspiring and passionate people like Mr. Tommy Paulus Hermawan, who is also 
an active member of GAMMA.   
 
GAMMA is fully confident of GAMMA Indonesia’s ability to host a safe and successful tournament 
and believe  that the competitiveness and desire to compete from each and every one of our 
athletes will make this an exciting event. 
 
Together, we aim to provide a safe and successful tournament and look  forward to the 
participation of Tongan athletes at our most prestigious Championships. 
 
 
With respect, 
 
 
 
 
Alexander Engelhardt 
President | Global Association of Mixed Martial Arts 


